
 
 

Proposed Changes to the Belledune  
District Planning Commission and the  
Rural Planning District Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Minister of Environment is considering the transfer of the 
unincorporated areas of Gloucester County from the Rural 
Planning District Commission to the Belledune District Planning 
Commission, to be effective July 1st, 2008. 
 
A copy of the proposed Belledune Planning District Order and 
Rural Planning District Order can be obtained by contacting: 
 

Provincial Planning Director at the Sustainable Planning Branch 
Department of Environment 

P.O. Box 6000 
Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1 
Tel: (506) 453-2171; or 

 
Director, Belledune District Planning Commission 

702 Principale Street, Suite 130 
Petit-Rocher, NB E8J 1V1 

Tel: (506) 542-2688; or 
 

Director, Rural Planning District Commission 
212 Queen Street, Suite 404 

Fredericton, NB E3B 1A8 
Tel: (506) 453-2956 

 
Comments on the proposed Orders may be sent to the Minister of 
Environment at PO Box 6000, Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1 prior to 
June 4, 2008 

 


